Zimbra

venitab@csufresno.edu

Ancillary Unit Policy

From: Dennis Nef <dennisn@csufresno.edu>

Thu, Feb 11, 2016 10:28 AM

Subject: Ancillary Unit Policy

1 attachment

To: Kevin J. Ayotte <kjayotte@csufresno.edu>

Cc: Venita Baker <venitab@csufresno.edu>, Laraine

Goto slaraineg@csufresno.edu

Kevin:

Executive Order 751 dealing with centers and institutes was replaced by coded memo AA-2014-18 in October 2014. I was given the task of completing an annual report to the Chancellor's Office in December 2015 and discovered that our policy on Ancillary Units APM 110 needs to be updated to comply with changed system policy. I have attached a proposed draft for senate consideration that includes the needed changes along with some other changes that I think would improve the policy. I would be happy to meet with the Executive Committee to discuss it at your convenience.

Dennis L. Nef Vice Provost California State University, Fresno 5200 N. Barton Ave, M/S ML 54 Fresno, CA 93740-8027 559-278-2636



110 Original Word Doc w track changes.docx

115 KB